lanuary 13, 2020

The recessed meeting of January 9, 2020 was reconvened on this date, with the Pledge of Allegiance,
and was presided over by President Cebulskie, with the following answering to roll call: Cebuiskie,
McMillen, Scolese, Burkett, and Popson.

Those also in attendance were: Mayor Caltagarone.

At this time the State Ethics Reports for the year 2019, were given to each Council person to fill out.

The vacant property ordinance was briefly discussed, and the Council believes that there should be
some changes made to reflect items such as, what for sale” exactly is defined as, as well as a few other
items. It has been noted that many vacant structure property owners are just placing ‘for sale’ signs on
these properties to elude from paying the $200 annual fee.

It was discussed about the need for additional part time police assistance. No formal action was taken at
this time.

After a lengthy review of the 2020 budget, a motion was made by Scolese and seconded by Popson to
approve the advertising of the 2020 budget, as well as the Occupational Assessment Tax and Real Estate
millage Ordinances, for passage at February’s meeting.

Question on motion.

Motion carried by unanimous vote.

Motion by McMillen seconded by Scolese to adjourn.
Motion carried by unanimous vote.

Res/p tfully submitted,
s ‘

LINE K. DIXON
AdminY Asst.



